Coaches Report #2

We had a conference call at the end of March with 4 of the 6 local committee coach reps. From a macro
standpoint, topics that came up included a desire for our committee to provide input in the
planning/design of future JO’s. It was understood that our committee should be involved in the
curriculum and support of the October educational seminar/meeting, and there was a desire to see

content dedicated equally to Age Group and Senior swimming.

There was a request to review the current criteria for Coach of Year, both Age Group and Senior.

There was overall positive feedback regarding the changes to the most recent JO's at Rose Bowl.



